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Office Memorandum

TO: Senator Len Price, Chair
Senate Government Operations Budget Division

Representative Philip Krinkie, Chair
House State Government Finance Division

FROM: Peggy Ingison
Assistant Commissioner, State Budget Director

PHONE: 651-296-2438

SUBJECT: Office of the Governor Personnel Costs Supported by Agency Appropriations

Laws of 1999, Chapter 250, Article I, Section 3 requires the Commissioner of Finance to report to the
chairs of the State Government Finance Divisions any persolmel costs incurred on behalf of the
Governor's Office that were supported by appropriations to the other agencies.

During fiscal year 1999, there were no interagency agreements between the Governor's office and
agencies for personnel costs incurred on behalf of the Governor's office.

Two employees of the Depat1ment of Administration provided support for implementation of an
integrated data base system for the Governor's Office.

As has traditionally been the case, one employee of the Planning Agency has duties requiring
coordination with the Governor's Office, as well as project management responsibilities within the
Planning Agency.

The Department of Administration is continuing to provide for the cost of Plant Management
responsibilities at the Governor's residence. An administrative order provides reimbursement of
salary costs for a groundskeeper/general maintenance worker. These costs for fiscal year 1999 totaled
$37,481.
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